
 

 

We are coming to your area! 
 

Deaf and hard-of-hearing students and their parents are invited to attend a free RIT Information Session. 
Join Rick Postl, director of RIT/NTID admissions, to learn about RIT’s academic, social, and personal 
development opportunities for deaf and hard-of-hearing students, which are unmatched by any other 
university in the world. 
 
RIT is creating the most powerful, successful network of deaf and hard-of-hearing professionals in the world. 
Let us show you how your student can become part of this community of doers, thinkers, & makers! 
 

Wood Dale, IL 

 
When: Sunday, February 19 
Where: Child’s Voice 

180 Hansen Court, #100 

Wood Dale, IL 60191 
Time:    1:00 – 2:30 p.m. 

Naperville, IL 

 
When: Monday, February 20 
Where:  Courtyard Chicago Naperville 

1155 East Diehl Road 

Naperville, IL 60563 
Time:    7:00 – 8:15 p.m.

 
 

Register: https://rit.edu/ntid/ptp 
 
 
Lunch will be served on February 19, and light refreshments will be served on February 20.  
An ASL interpreter will be present to facilitate communication. Please let us know if you need real-time 
captioning service. 
 

Questions? Contact us by phone at 585-475-6700 or toll free 866-644-6843 (Voice/VRS),  
585-743-1366 (VP), or by email at NTIDAdmissions@rit.edu. 
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